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It is a substantiated fact that gun dealers have been essentially unregulated in 

Oregon and with the current political climate , the ATF will not provide any remedies.  

It is time if not past time that Oregon protects it's own citizens from the homicides, 

suicides and gun violence rates that are absolutely correlated with lack of regulation 

in this industry.  Please advance this bill to regulate the gun dealers that violate the 

principles of. responsible gun ownership. This effort is not about gun control but 

about identifying those who choose to inflict harm with illegal gun sales. 

 

Thank you for your time and service. 


